
Wednesday 5th May
3.30-4.30pm

We will be holding an open session for parents of children due/wanting to start in September 
2021.

The session will be to guide parents/carers through the induction process, routines of the 
nursery and to answer any questions you may have. There will be an opportunity to view the 
nursery and meet staff.

Please confirm your attendance by calling Rhea Reynolds on 01793 332425 or by emailing 
reynoldsr@ferndale.swindon.sch.uk

mailto:reynoldsr@ferndale.swindon.sch.uk

